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RECEIVED

Attention: Garl Dumpleton, Senior Planner, Mining Projects

Dear Carl,

RE CLARIFICATION OF DGR SUPPORTING INFORMATION RE PROPOSED
SAND M NELSON BAY ROAD, BOBS FARM

Further to our advice to the Departments request for DGR supporting documentation and
contained in our correspondence of the 21$ February 2014 and specifically under the
heading of Consultation, the wording indicated that the "Mayor of Port Sfephens Council
strongly supported the proposed operations".

This wording is being wrongly interpreted as the only support that the Mayor has provided
was for the Application to be undertaken.

The Mayor, at no time, has offered either support or opposition for the operations and as
Council will be part of the assessment process for the Environmental lmpact Statement,
Council will address the Application on its merits, when lodged.

Should you require further clarification on any of the issues detailed in this advice, or have
any further requirements, please do not hesitate to contact this office.

Kind regards
TATTERSALL LANDER PTY LTD

Bob Lander
Director
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